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This Week
Strike Days:  In order for the school to operate safely on the upcoming teaching 

strike days, the following classes will be closed:

Wednesday 5th July - School closed to Trailblazers & Adventurers.

Friday 7th July - School closed to Astronauts & Divers. 

Art Exhibition: Thank you to everyone who came to support our Art Exhibition this 

week. There will be a special report with photos from the event in next week’s 

Newsround video. If you would like to purchase your child’s artwork and have not 

already done so, please contact their teacher ASAP.

INSET Day: A reminder that the school is closed for an INSET day on Monday 3rd 

July.

PTFA AGM: Our PTFA is holding its Annual General Meeting at 10am on Tuesday 11th 

July. If you would like to attend, please let the school office know.

Parent Partnership: The purpose of the Parent Partnership group is to ensure 

effective communication between parents/carers and school. The next meeting is on 

Tuesday 27th June at 11am and new representatives are always welcome, particularly 

from the Primary end of the school, who are currently under represented. 

Year Book Orders: The deadline to order a guaranteed copy of our 2023 Year Book is 

Friday 7th July. Orders received after this date cannot be guaranteed as we only print 

a very limited number of spares. A spare copy of the order form that was emailed to 

parents & carers is attached in case you need it.

Springboard Short Breaks: Please see the attached flyer about activities offered by 

The Springboard Project.

Parent/Carer Questionnaire: This year’s Parent/Carer 

Questionnaire is now live online. You can complete it by 

using the QR code below, or copy and pasting the link into 

your internet browser.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id
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A4SVA0NlZEQ0c4Ri4u&wdLOR=cA0BD9B63-EF39-

4FC4-9FCD-7B70542F94E3

Kay Tyler B.E.M.: We were delighted to host 

Kay’s British Empire Medal investiture in our 

Studio on Monday. It was a lovely afternoon 

celebrating her fantastic achievement and a lovely 

chance to thank her for all her amazing fundraising 

for us. You can see the video of the event on our 

website’s News page.

Letters Home
Balloonists, Pilots & Astronauts Classes: Roundstone Farm trip letter & consent form. (Sent 

home in bags.)

KS4/5 Students: Manor Green Creative Arts Show Case letter & consent form. (In bags.)

Seniors Students: Capitol Theatre “Starchitects” October half-term dance show interest 

letter. (In bags.)

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Callum & Roy, Globetrotters - Excellent ideas about how we can all re-use and recycle.

Isaac, Kaiden & Sarah, Globetrotters - Incredibly hard work compiling the Year Book pages.



Class News from Beachcombers Class
This term Beachcombers Class have been trying lots of new things and meeting a lot of new people, 

including two donkeys! We made smoothies together and turned them into ice-creams. We have been 

exploring in forest school, climbing, pushing, pulling and digging, using our bodies confidently to make 

things happen. Some of us were very brave and had a go at riding across the grass on the donkeys. We 

have been very sporty and had a go at skittles, curling, parachute games and tennis. We have also 

enjoyed our college students coming to help us read.
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